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In the September 2010 Regents Communication requesting approval of a new degree program,
“Bachelor of Science in Bioengineering,” to be offered by the College of Engineering and
Computer Science, University of Michigan-Dearborn, the following is the corrected information.

The name of the degree should be changed from “Bachelor of Science in Bioengineering” to
“Bachelor of Science in Engineering in Bioengineering.” This correction ensures uniformity with
the other College of Engineering and Computer Science BSE degrees.

Please accept this correction and our apologies for the inconsistency in the name of this degree

program.
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